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Dear Parent/Carer,        8 June 2022 
 
I am delighted to share with you a fantastic opportunity which we would like to offer to the 
Students at Christ the King. We are planning a trip with Camps International to go on an 
expedition in 2024. The trip is likely to be to Cambodia or Kenya – with the purpose being to 
experience other cultures, help local communities and engage in conservation. At the 
moment, we are still gauging the interest of the students and are keen to hear from you with 
any questions or thoughts you have regarding this trip. 
 
This trip would involve a big commitment from you and your child as the current estimate for 
cost of this trip is £4000 per person. We are looking to fundraise as much of this as possible 
as a school, but your child would need to fund some of the costs of the trip through self-
fundraising, which is something which we would discuss in more depth with the students (and 
their families) who have shown interest moving forward. 
 
With your support, if we have enough students’ interest in this opportunity, we will facilitate 
further assemblies with Camps International to provide more information.  Students will then 
have a short period of time to officially sign up for the trip and if enough students sign up, the 
trip will then go ahead. 
 
The presentation which was shown to your children as part of their collective worship this 
week will soon be made available for you to watch. We would also like to direct you to the 
Camps International website https://www.campsinternational.com which offers a more in-
depth description of the projects, fundraising and logistics of the expedition.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Hughes 
Teacher of Psychology/Sociology 
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